
March 6th, 1925.

Andrew G. Cordner, Esq.,
President, Kiwnnis Club of Montreal, 
8 St. Monique Street,
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Cordner
/

About a year ago the members 
were pood enough to consider 

our request for a scholarship for the McGill School 
of Social orkers. At that tine your Community 
rune, was entirely depleted. I am writing you again 
m the hope that your Club nay be in a position to 
consider the granting of a scholarship for this year.

My letter of April 17th,1924, sets forth in detail the reasons for granting such 
a scholarship, 
be C150.0C a
amount would cover the fees and leave a small margin 
for other expenses.

of the Kiwanis Club

The value of the scholarship would
Thisyear, tenable for two years.

There are always students who look forward to serving their community in social 
work, who are capable and promising, but who are 
not in a position financially to spend two years in 
preparation for such work, 
small scholarship will have the effect of attracting 
the right sort of person to a more extended course.

Trusting to hear favourably from

It is felt that a

you, I am.
Yours faithfully,

Principal.

!

ÉS m mmmmmmimmiilÜ mmmm*


